Myers, Jeanie

From: Shanmarie Love

Sent: 2020/09/23 6:18 AM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Applications #B19-017 and #A19-121
Good morning,

I'have lived in downtown Brampton for the past 22 years. What drew me to the downtown was the gorgeous
heritage homes with mature trees and sprawling well manicured lawns on Main Street.

I must say that when I heard that the owner of 67 Main Street wanted to erect a new dwelling on the same lot
that his current home resides, I was appalled.

My first thought was, you now want two homes on this lot? Why not move to Caledon where there are wide
open spaces and build your two homes.

From an aesthetic perspective, another building in the same lot would disturb the beauty of this area. It would
also eliminate the privacy that his neighbours on Main Street and those backing onto Elizabeth Street currently
enjoy today.

Other things that are a detriment to building another home on the property are:

- The loss of mature trees

- The cache of the heritage neighbourhood would be lost

- Impact of drainage and access

- Severe risk of structural damage to neighbouring properties from excavation and heavy machinery

I'am deeply opposed to these applications and hope that The City of Brampton does not approve this proposed
severance.

Many thanks
Shanmarie Love

1 Belvedere Court,
Brampton, Ontario



